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February 24, 2023 
 
 
Dear Residents, Families and Friends, 
 
 
 

We hope all our family and friends are doing well and staying safe in the community.  
 
Please be advised during this week’s testing eight Residents have tested positive for Covid-19, and 
are in isolation. In addition, two staff member tested positive. We will continue routine testing and 
monitoring of staff and Residents for signs and symptoms of Covid-19. 
 
When visiting the Home, we want you to understand that by entering St. Joseph’s Home for the 
Elderly, we ask everyone to follow the guidelines, most importantly the wearing of a mask, proper 
handwashing and maintaining the 6 feet distance separation. 

 

As we embark on this Lenten Season of fasting and feasting, let us fast from pessimism and feast on 
hope.  Hope that we can soon move forward to truly enjoying each other’s company without the fear 
of Covid-19 negatively affecting our lives and daily activities.   
 
We thank you for your patience and understanding as we navigate through this surge. We remain 
optimistic, but vigilant in our policies and procedures in protecting our Residents, Staff, and Visitors. 
 
Wishing you all a blessed Lenten Season, 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 

 Mother Mary Thomas, lsp 

http://www.littlesistersofthepoortotowa.org/

